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Monday 11th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached your tickets for this year’s performance of Lights Camel Action.  As in previous years, the tickets 
are free of charge.  However, we would of course be delighted if you were able to purchase some raffle tickets on 
the night!  All money from the raffle will go into school fund to support with our enrichment activities.  Four tickets 
have been allocated to each family and I’m afraid that we have no spares in school. Please note that this year, babies 
and toddlers who do not require a chair do not need a ticket as the number of people we are able to accommodate 
in the village hall, and still be within fire regulations, is much higher than in the school hall.  
 
Arrangements for Friday 15th December: 
Busy Bees, Cherry, Oak and Rowan Class 
 

1. We will be holding a whole school rehearsal at the village hall all morning.  
2. If your child will be attending Breakfast Club, please drop them off at the village hall anytime between 8am 

and 8.45am. 
3. Please drop your child (including Busy Bees) off at the village hall between 8.45am and 9.00am.  They do not 

need to bring anything with them – other than a lunchbox if they do not have a school lunch.   
4. We will rehearse throughout the morning and then walk back to school in time for lunch at midday. 
5. Please collect your child from school as usual at 3.30pm.  If you will be needing after school care in Kingfisher 

club, please let us know as soon as possible.   
6. Children will then need to arrive at the Village Hall at 5.30pm in order to get ready for the performance. 
7. Parents can buy raffle tickets and enjoy a winter warmer in the main hall as the Village Hall committee will 

be running a bar between 5.30pm and 6.00pm. 
8. At 6.00pm the children will perform ‘Lights Camel Action!’ 
9. We would anticipate that the performance will last approximately 45 minutes. 

 
Plea for help! 
If you are available for half an hour or so on either Thursday afternoon from about 1.30pm or an hour on Saturday 
morning from 9.00am we would be very grateful for your help in setting up the hall and then bringing furniture back 
to school.  Please email the school office if you are able to help. 
 
If you have any questions please do let us know.   

 
 

Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
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